The East Harlem Immigrant
Service Network Invites You To
Learn About:

NEW Local Legislation To
Further Protect Arrested
Immigrants!

Proposed City Council legislation will:

Further limit unfair deportations — deportations that
hurt families and communities.

Build on existing local law and is meant to promote
public safety and community engagement; and,

Relieve damaging effects of the federal government’s
Secure Communities initiative.

Meeting Date: Thursday, February 21st, 2013

Time: 9:15am to 11:30am (Please arrive on time!)

Location: Hunter School of Social Work @ East 119th

Street and 3rd Avenues (2nd Floor Classroom)

Invited Presenters: Council Member Melissa Mark —Viverito

Make the Road New York

Spanish Translation Will Be Provided

For more info and/or to RSVP, please contact Joe Pressley in
the Office of Council Member Melissa Mark-Viverito at 212-
828-9800 or via email at jpressley@council.nyc.gov.




